
         

15th November,2024  

Dear Parent / Guardian        

NEWS LETTER – END OF YEAR - 2024 

To our valued Parents and Guardians, it is a pleasure for us to have come this far in 

our academic year, and we thank the Lord Almighty for the protection we receive from 

above. Your continued support as parents is highly appreciated and does not go 

unnoticed.   

Please allow us to highlight on the following aspects as we conclude the year:  

1. End of year Examinations/End of year  

Our examination period begins on Monday - 18th November, 2024 – Friday 

29th November, 2024. Learners will stay at home after this period in order to 

afford the teachers enough time for marking. 

  

     2. Return of Textbooks 

The school has a book loaning system, learners who fail to return any book 

loaned to them for the year, are liable to repay the book (New textbook at its 

rate) and the older version at a flat rate of E400.00. NO REPORT CARD WILL 

BE ISSUED TO LEARNERS WHO HAVE NOT SUBMITTED ALL LOANED 

TEXTBOOKS. Learners are expected to submit all textbooks that were issued to 

them, at the end of each subject paper. 

(This excludes the Science workbooks, that were purchased for the 

prescribed science subjects). Parents are requested to consult with their 

children regarding books returned/Not returned. A learner should settle the 

payment by the 06th December,2024.  

 

3. Issuing of Academic Reports (Grade 8-11)  

Report card will be available on the school portal on the 06th December, 2024. 

Kindly follow the usual login details allocated for your children. 

Learners with outstanding fees {school fees & transport fees} will not be able 

to access their report cards, until the balances have been cleared. Payments 

are due no later than the 18th November, 2024 

  

Parents are advised to contact the Accounts office for clearance.  

{ acc.kobe@gmail.com }  

 

We wish you all a peaceful and safe festive holiday. 

 Kind regards   

Mr. Patrick Tsela  

Acting Principal  

  

  

  

  

  
  
    

“KNOWLEDGE ONLY BY EDUCATION”   

KOBE  –   RAMOKGADI ADVANCED LEARNING ACADEMY   

P.O Box 243   
Ezulwini,  Hhohho   
Goje Township,  Ezulwini   
Swaziland   

Tel: (+268) 2416 3543/2416 2924   
Email:  koberamokgadi@kobe.ac.sz   

URL: http://www.kobe.ac.sz   


